
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MR MATTHEW BENNETT – CO-OPTED GOVERNOR 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I was appointed as a co-opted governor in December 2015. I am a member of the 
Finance, Personnel and Health and Safety Committee and Link Governor for Pupil 
Premium (EYP) and Sports PE and Coaching. Being a governor is a challenging, enjoyable 
and hugely rewarding role. 

 

I have over 15 years’ experience working within the Schools Finance team at two local 
authorities, supporting a variety of schools with strategic financial planning and budget 
monitoring. I now work as Finance Director for a secondary school. As well as my financial 
skills, I bring a dedication to strive for excellence in all areas of the school and to provide 
support to the school leadership team to deliver an outstanding school experience for all 
children.  


